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JHE/ELO 

 
28th September 2016 
 
 
By invitation only 
 
Dear Parents /Carers 
 
Making The Most of Y11 
An information session for selected Year 11 students & their families  
 
I am writing to confirm the details of the Year 11 Making The Most of Y11; Thursday, 6th 
October 2016 as previously referenced in Mr Lehain’s newsletter (19.9.16).  
 
This information session provides a chance for you to receive details (face to face) regarding 
pertinent educational issues for your child such as: 
 

• Priorities for Year 11 students 
• Expectations for Year 11 students 
• Advice for getting great results  
• Thinking towards the future 

 
The talk will take place in the restaurant and will be repeated twice across the evening.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 6th October and please remember that attendance 
at this evening will ultimately assist your child in their studies, wellbeing and future.   
 
We will expect all invited students to return the completed reply slip below by Monday, 3rd October 
2016. 
 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Herron 

Head of School 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Reply Slip – please return to Student Reception (CCO) via tutor 
 
Making The Most of Y11 
An information session for Year 11 students & their families  
 
 
Thursday, 6th October 2016 
 
Child’s Name:  _____________________________________ Reg group: _____________________ 
 
I confirm I will be attending the above event Thursday, 6th October 2016 at:- 
 
 

 
6:45pm 

 

 
 

 
7:15pm 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Parents/Carers name: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parents/ Carers signature: _______________________ Date: ______________________________ 
 
 


